Subject:
Dear [First Name],
From all of us at [Sender Company], we hope this email finds you, your family and your employees well during this COVID-19 pandemic. We wanted to let you know that we are 100% remote enabled, and our staff will continue to work from home for as long as needed. This move to a remote office will have no effect on the service you’ve come to expect from us. Our team continues to be available by both phone and email during our regular business hours while safe at home.
At such an uncertain time, we know that you have questions about your retirement plan. Please know we are keeping up with all the latest information as it pertains to relief provided by Congress and will deliver any news to you as quickly as possible. Strong advocation is being made for multiple relief measures regarding contributions, distributions, form deadlines, loans and more. While nothing has been finalized, the American Retirement Association is aggressively pushing this initiative for retirement plan participants. You will be informed right away of any changes due to passed legislation.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Here are a few additional things [Sender Company] is doing to keep our staff and clients safe.
· Our office is currently closed, but we are making daily mail pickups so there will be no delay in processing any forms that have been sent via mail.
· If you have secure files that need to be sent to us, instead of sending by mail (for efficiency in processing), please utilize the Secure File Exchange feature in the PlanSponsorLink portal. 
· We are monitoring and updating our website and social channels with any legislation changes that could directly affect your retirement plan. Follow us for the latest updates.
· We have put a freeze on in person meetings and will instead be conducting our meetings via WebEx for the foreseeable future.
· All pertinent plan information is available to you 24/7 via our secure PlanSponsorLink portal.
We have been and will continue to take every precautionary measure we can so that we can get through this pandemic together. The health of our employees and clients is our top priority. We should all be mindful of this everchanging situation and work together to adopt new working styles as necessary.
Please take care of yourselves and know that we are here to answer any questions or concerns you have. Be safe.
Thank you,
[Sender Signature]
[Sender Company}

